
Letter ID1151613A

March 8, 2017

Christopher E Andrew Scholtes
C. E. A. Scholtes & Associates
106 Tunbridge Rd
Baltimore, MD 21212 

Dear Mr. Scholtes:

It is my pleasure to notify you that on March 8, 2017 the Maryland Peer Review Committee
accepted the report on the most recent system peer review of your firm. The due date for your
next review is January 31, 2020. This is the date by which all review documents should be
completed and submitted to the administering entity. If your due date falls between January and
April, you can arrange to have your review a few months earlier to avoid having a review during
tax season.

As you know, the report had a peer review rating of pass. The Committee asked me to convey its
congratulations to the firm.

Sincerely,

Anthony A Cuozzo, Jr.
Chairman
peerreview@macpa.org 443 632-2330 

cc: Wade Hampton Ritchie

Firm Number: 4831685 Review Number 480985


